
 
 

April 8, 2022 

 

TO:  MCSO Parking at McDowell Deck 

 

FROM: Garry L. McFadden, Sheriff 

   Mecklenburg County 

 

RE:  McDowell Parking Deck Fees Waived for MCSO 

 

In furtherance of our commitment to a competitive Total Rewards program, I am pleased to 

announce that effective with the pay period beginning Wednesday, April 20, 2022, MCSO 

employees that pay to park in the McDowell parking deck will no longer be charged a biweekly 

fee for parking.  For those assigned to Central, APC, Courts, Registration Division, Resident 

Programming, IT, etc., that is an extra $300 a year you will retain!   

 

The County Manager, Dena Diorio, continues to show her commitment to MCSO and has been 

receptive to our request to eliminate this employee expense.  MCSO identified dollars within our 

budget to offset the impact of the lost revenue to the County’s budget.  We are committed to 

providing a competitive Total Rewards program and this is just another example of how the 

Sheriff’s Office is looking for opportunities to demonstrate our dedication to our employees and 

it doesn’t stop here.  Look for additional communication in the coming days.   

 

Again, gratitude for all you do for this agency and the community.  Much thanks for all you do!    

 

cc: Chief Deputy Rodney Collins 

 Chief of Detention Telisa White 

 Chief Deputy Jason Beebe 

Rachel J. Vanhoy 

  


